As part of the activities of the 2022 regular program of the Regional Aviation Safety Group — Pan America
(RASG-PA), ALTA participated in the FiftySeventh Meeting of the Regional Aviation Safety Team — Pan
America (PA-RAST/57), which was held in Lima, Peru, from 25 to 27 October, 2022. Our Director of Safety
and Operations, Virginio Corrieri, represented ALTA in the meeting.

PA-RAST is the RASG-PA working group that analyzes data from the region and develops several projects
and initiatives that seek to mitigate and reduce operational risk. The group is made up of Safety experts
from international and governmental organizations.

During the meeting, JetSmart, Latam, Sky, and Viva, all ALTA members, presented their concerns related
to the operations in Peru in regard to Safety risks. The PA-RAST will address those concerns in order to
mitigate the risks.

ALTA is very grateful to ICAO SAM Office for hosting the event.
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PA-RAST members in Lima
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Left to right: Michel (Mike) Roy, Transport Canada, Government Vice Co-Chair, Gerardo Hueto, US CAST,
Government Co-Chair, Virginio Corrieri, ALTA, Industry Vice Co-Chair, and Santiago Saltos, Airbus,
Industry Co-Chair.

Virginio Corrieri and Javier Puente, SAM Regional Officer, Safety Implementation / International Civil
Aviation Organization (ICAQ).




